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Clee Class: Summer Term 2 2023.
Welcome to the second half of our Summer Term. 
During the last half term, the children enjoyed learning about King Charles III’s Coronation. We decorated our classroom with bunting and flags, we made crowns and joined in an afternoon of singing and performing with the rest of the school. Our highlight was decorating pants for King Charles and sending them to him; we’re really hoping we receive a reply.
We enjoyed our Literacy focus book ‘Silly Doggy!’ and the children became authors and illustrators themselves. I have also introduced Drawing Club; the children have thought up codes which make something amazing happen to the character in their drawing.
To prepare the children for year 1 they have taken part in PE sessions; they have really embraced this and have shown great independence when getting changed.
To further support their transition into Year 1, this half term we will be introducing music sessions using the programme used throughout the school which will familiarise the children with its content. We will also be joining Key Stage 1 for Worship led by a member of Holy Trinity Church; again this will support their transition into Year 1.
Our Literacy topic this half term will focus on the book ‘Supertato’ by Sue Hendra; alongside this we will be planning learning opportunities from the children’s interests. We will be continuing to share a wide range of books, rhymes, poems and songs. For you to have the opportunity to learn alongside your child I will be planning an afternoon for you to come into school to join in some Supertato activities, and to finish the topic we will have a Superhero dressing up day. These dates will be on the calendar of events which will be sent via ParentPay.
This term will be our sports day; we will be doing lots of practising to get ready for it. 
As you know a home learning activity is set every term, this is a project for children to complete at home, alongside family and friends over several weeks. This is designed to further children’s learning and understanding of the topic, as well as develop independent learning and interest.  For this half term’s home learning project, I would like the children to design their own Super Hero with a super power. They can do this in any way they want to; drawing/painting, a model etc, feel free to be as creative as you wish. Please send the Super Heroes into school by Friday 8th July.
We would love to hear any ideas you would like to share for any of the learning we will be doing.
There will be weekly updates on Clee Class page on the school website showing the learning which has taken place during the week.
Whilst in Clee, please help your child to read at least 5 times a week and write a comment about how they have read in their reading diary. Please bring their book bag in every day as we will be hearing your child read during the week. New books will be sent home every Friday.  
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term our value is Truthfulness. The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their everyday lives. If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.
If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.
Many thanks,
Mrs Meddins and Mrs Owen.


These are some books we will be enjoying in class this half term:
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